
Email to Parents – Concurrent Enrollment Students 

Instructions: Send to parents of students who have taken concurrent enrollment courses during 
their high school career. This should be sent prior to graduation.  

 

To: Parents of students taking concurrent enrollment classes 

From: School counselor 

Subject: Your Child's Journey to Success: Consider ECC 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this email finds you well. 

We're writing to you today to celebrate your child's significant achievement – they have already 
started their college journey by taking concurrent enrollment through the high school. By taking 
advantage of this opportunity, your child has already demonstrated a strong work ethic, dedication, 
and a commitment to their future. 

As your child continues their academic journey, we encourage you to consider Ellsworth 
Community College (ECC) for their next steps. Both colleges offer a wide range of programs and 
courses, providing a seamless transition from high school to higher education. 

Here's why ECC could be a great fit for your child: 

• Familiar Environment: Your child is already familiar with the college environment, 
instructors, and support services. 

• Smaller Class Sizes: Students receive more personalized attention from professors. 

• Affordable Tuition: ECC offer competitive tuition rates, making higher education more 
accessible. 

• Transfer Opportunities: Easily transfer credits to four-year institutions. 

Your child has a lot of options for their post-secondary career. We believe that by choosing ECC, 
your child can set themselves up for success in their future endeavors. 

To learn more about the opportunities available at ECC, please visit their websites or contact their 
admissions offices. 

We wish your child continued success in their academic journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] [Your Title] [School Name] [Contact Information] 

 


